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St. Mary’s Parish 

Administrative Council Meeting Minutes 

Monday, May 20, 2019, at 6:30 pm in the Parish Meeting Room 

 

 

1. Call to Order - Present: Msgr. Lozinski, Terry Helget, Mary Krambeer, Brenda Walden, Andrea 

Boyle, Jared Miller, Joe Sanow, Sean Connolly, Josh Sellner, Matt Grausam, Peter Roufs, Andrew 

Dieter, Chris Heiderscheidt. Absent: Mary Portner, Sarah Jirak and Mark Schwartz.  

Msgr. Lozinski led the opening prayer with Liturgy of the Hours. 

March 2019 minutes were approved.  

2. Pastor’s Comments – The Pastoral Center has conducted a vitality study of the parishes in our 

diocese. The results reflect a strong vitality here.  

 

3. Worship and Spiritual Life Committee – Lent and Holy Week liturgies and church services went very 

well. Good participation and positive feedback received.   

 

4. Evangelization and Catechesis – Peter Roufs reported the Grandparent’s Day went well. The last 

week of school is going well. Kindergarten Graduation went well, the seniors graduate Sunday and a 

math teacher is needed. Msgr. Lozinski plans to have all the councils in the AFC meet together to 

view Peter Herbeck’s talk from the Bishop Lucker Lecture. Totus Tuus, a summer catechesis for our 

youth will take place in June. Teachers are needed for CCD 

 

5. Adult Formation – Mission speaker for the AFC will be Fr. John Kubicki to be held November 17-20. 

The Christ Life pilot program continues along with men meeting on Friday morning for various faith-

sharing programs. Msgr. Lozinski asked for suggestions for adult education this summer. Our parish 

will host a healing service in the fall.  

 

6. Stewardship –Matt Grausam presented the proposed budget for 2019-2020 reflecting a deficit of 

$11,974.77. It was was approved. We reviewed the consolidated statement for the ten months ending 

April 2019.  

 

7. Maintenance – Josh Sellner shared the proposed handicap seats in church.  

 

8. Next meeting – TBD.  Closing Prayer led by Msgr. Lozinski.  

 

  

Respectfully submitted by Chris Heiderscheidt   

 


